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A Section of Marsh Road Closing  
For Repairs Beginning August 20 

 
Beaufort County Public Works crews are preparing to perform work to repair and 
improve the stormwater drainage system that runs under the Beaufort County 
Government Robert Smalls Complex parking lot and Marsh Road in Beaufort.  The 
crews will be removing and replacing damaged sections of pipe that outfall into the 
adjacent marsh.  

Starting Monday, August 20, a section of Marsh Road, where it intersects with 
Boundary Street, will be closed to motorists and pedestrians from approximately 7 
a.m. to 4 p.m. for a period of 30-45 days, weather permitting.  To gain access to 
the complex parking lot all motorists should use the entrance at Duke Street and 
Ribaut Road. 
 
Electronic message boards have been stationed on Boundary Street and Ribaut 
Road to notify motorists about the upcoming road closure and detour route. 
 
For more information contact Tanner Powell in the Beaufort County Public Works 
Department at tpowell@bcgov.net or 843-255-2800. 
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